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Christmas Cards/Presents 
Please remember that NO Christmas 
Cards/Christmas Presents are to be 

brought in to school due to 
Covid 19. This is as a safety 

precaution. 
(you can make up 

for it next year lol!) 

Children in Need 
Thank you to all our parents that have 

been on to Parent pay and made a  
donation to Children in Need; so far over 

£300 has been raised.   
Well done to you all! 

Sacrament of Confession 
Well done to all those  

children in Y4 that complet-
ed their  

Sacrament of  
Confession with Father  

Josephat. The children did  
really well showing amazing 

reverence. 

November Prayer  
November is the month for the Holy Soul’s in the Church’s Liturgical 

year. We offer up to our prayers for friends and family members who 
have died and those who have no one to pray for them. 

“Eternal rest grant unto them,, O Lord, 
And let perpetual light shine upon them. 

May they rest in peace. 
Amen.” 

Masks 
Well done to all those dropping off and 

collecting their children for wearing 
their mask/face covering. We 
understand that these can be  

uncomfortable but very  
necessary. Thank you. 

Reminder 
You can purchase a DVD for the Nativity 
or Carol Concert on Parent Pay at a cost 

of £2. Please do this 
as soon as possible so 

we have an idea of 
how many to produce. 

Thank you. 

Isolation 
As you will all know we have recently had 
our very first positive case of Covid-19 

and had to close a bubble (Year 1 & 2). We 
send them all our best wishes and hope 

they stay safe and well. We look forward 
to them return on 

1st December 2020. 

Cricket 
We have been nominated for Primary 
School of the Year for all of our cricket 
engagement with Chance to Shine. We 
have made the top three and will find out 
soon whether we have won! 

Remembrance Service 
A huge thank you to Anthony Socci for 

making our remembrance service so very 
special, poignant and moving. 

There is a video clip from the 
event on our school blog. 




